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Please vote to ban ghost guns. These are guns that can be made at home and not 

require a background check and are increasingly being used by gun traffickers and 

people prohibited from possessing firearms.  There have been at least raids in 

Oregon recently of houses containing many, many ghost guns.  This is already a 

problem in our state. 

 

Please support HB2005 which would help save lives by prohibiting undetectable, 

untraceable firearms which never go through a background check. 


